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14 December 2022 

FTSE Russell would like to inform clients of the following updates to the DAR Taxonomy classification 

status of digital assets in the Reference Pricing Files effective from the close of business on 16 

December 2022. 

 

DAR_Taxonomy_updates_December_2022.xlsx 

 

Please note: The table confirms digital asset DAR Taxonomy classification assignment only. Potential 

inclusion or exclusion in the FTSE Global Digital Asset Index Series will be subject to the digital asset 

passing all other index eligibility criteria (including minimum liquidity requirements) as detailed in the 

Ground Rules. 

 

The FTSE Global Digital Asset Index Series Ground Rules are available using the following link:  

FTSE_Global_Digital_Asset_Index_Series_Ground_Rules.pdf 

 

Or on the FTSE Russell website: www.ftserussell.com 

 
   
    

 
 

For further information please contact FTSE Russell Client Services at info@ftserussell.com or call: 
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